As the year comes to an end, the leadership at Caterpillar wanted to personally

thank you for your support in 2023. Your loyalty has been the driving force behind a

year of success, and we're grateful to have you along for the journey. Stay tuned for
P.

another exciting season of

When you're busy on a jobsite, we know
the last thing you want to worry about is
tracking down replacement parts to keep
your assets running. Our eCommerce
tools are designed to connect you with the
exact parts you need, exactly when you
need them. Our goal is to make parts
buying quick and easy so that you can
focus on the work that matters. Thank you
for your valued partnership.

- Ogi Redzic, Chief Digital Officer,
Caterpillar

LEARN MORE

Everything we're doing in the digital
landscape is driving towards a more
integrated and seamless experience for
our customers. Helping you be more
efficient and productive with maintenance
and repair processes is what our
eCommerce team is most passionate
about. We've made big strides in

mobile app in 2023, and I'm even more
excited at what is coming in 2024. We
don’t take your loyalty for granted, and
we're looking forward to finding more new
ways to work together in the new year.

- Brent Steffen, Director of eCommerce &
Digital Marketing, Caterpillar

Wishing you and your business a wonderful end of 2023 from everyone at Caterpillar.
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#LetsDoTheWork


https://parts.cat.com/en/catcorp
https://www.cat.com/en_US/articles/cat-parts-online-spotlight.html
https://parts.cat.com/en/catcorp/catcentral
https://www.cat.com/en_US/support/maintenance/parts/ip.html
https://www.cat.com/en_US/support/maintenance/parts/ip.html
https://parts.cat.com/en/catcorp



